
Lake Caldonazzo 20th  of April 2021 

Re.:  German Open 2021  

Dear Snipe friends, 

we are unfortunately obliged to inform you, that the Covid pandemia situation and the 
consequent rules in our country and region (may be similar to the prescriptions in your 
nation) doesn’t permit us the organisation of our German Open 2021. 

We are really displeased and we can only notice you, that we’re awaiting you with 
nostalgia for the next German Open in 2022, foreseen for the 10th to the 12th of June 2022. 

Best regards and remain healthy. 

Ass. Velica Trentina asd     SCIRA Germany 

Herbert Hörterich       Günther Hautmann 


